
Subject: Hollywood Community Plan Update - Public Scoping Meeting 5/17/16
From: Dan Halden
Date: 05/05/2016 03:47 PM
To: Chris Robertson
BCC: lisa@mediadistrict.org

Neighbors,

Please join the City of Los Angeles Department of City Planning at a public scoping meeting for the proposed Hollywood
Community Plan Update.

The City is requesting identification of environmental issues and information that you or your organization believe should be
considered in the Environmental Impact Report, and you are invited and encouraged to attend this meeting.

Hollywood Community Plan Update - Public Scoping Meeting
Tuesday, May 17, 2016
6:30 to 8:30 PM
First Presbyterian Church of Hollywood (Mears Center)
1760 Gower Street
Los Angeles, CA 90028

If you would like to submit comments in writing, please do so as soon as possible.  Written comments must be provided no
later than 5:00 PM on May 31, 2016 and can be submitted to:

City of Los Angeles Department of City Planning
Linda Lou, Community Planner
200 N. Spring Street, Room 667 mail stop 395
Los Angeles, CA 90012
(213) 978-1473
linda.lou@lacity.org

More information on the meeting, as well as the Hollywood Community Plan Update, is attached.

Thank you,

  Dan Halden
  Hollywood Field Deputy
  Office of Councilmember Mitch O'Farrell
  1722 Sunset Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90026
  (213) 207-3015 | www.cd13.com

Find the Councilmember on:    
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